
 

 

 

  

Dear Mr. Mladen Pandurević, dear friends,  

 

In these extremely disturbing times, when the territory and people of Ukraine have 

been treacherously invaded by regular troops of the Russian Federation and are 

constantly attacked and bombed by the regular army of the Russian Federation with 

treacherous support of Republic of Belorussia, we, Ukrainian employers, with deep 

gratitude feel the support from our Bosnian and Herzegovinian friends. 

These terrible twelve days of mean aggression and unprecedential courage of 

Ukrainian people, supported by the whole world, showed that there is humanity in the 

world, and people are ready to stand against the terror, fear and dictatorship. 

We appreciate your support and hope to meet you soon in our restored and 

prosperous country. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Oleksii Miroshnychenko, PhD 

President  
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